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 Hello everyone 
What a busy and creative end of term it has been! We’ve had a Greek Day in Year 
6, a marvellous Toy Museum in Year 1, raffle prizes in assembly, Easter fun on the 
field, nest building in Year 2 and much more. There are some photos in this 
newsletter, but take a look at Twitter to find out more. 
Thank you to those parents who came to Zoom meetings this week to discuss the 
new Relationships Education curriculum. I hope the meetings helped to clarify 
what these lessons will entail. Videos made by teachers are still on the website   
so if you haven’t had a chance to look at them yet, please do so. 
Please have a good rest over the holidays, get some sunshine if you can, keep 
talking with your child about everything you get up to - and keep on reading too. 
Teachers will be taking a well 
deserved break as well; we have 
all worked so hard this term!  
Best wishes,  
 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher 

Lavender: Mohamed Ali   Reception: Hadiya 

     Year 1:  Sophia and Zayaan 

     Year 2:  Amaya and Zedeciah 

     Year 3:  Amahra and Eba 

     Year 4:  Safia and Jasmine 

     Year 5:  Mahamed H and Aiyana 

     Year 6:  Muaad and Sara 

Dates for next term... 
Term 5 starts on Tuesday 20 April 

Eid parties will be on Friday 14 May 

Learning Review meetings will be on Wednesday 19 and Thursday 20 May.  

Meet your child’s teacher in person, or have a phone meeting. 

Election day (school closed): Thursday 6 May 

Sports days - we hope to book this in for term 6 when restrictions have lifted.   

We will update you as soon as we can. 

https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri
https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-learning/relationships-education


This week we finished our story Zeraffa Giraffa and retold the story using all our 
new and exciting language! As artists we used natural resources and practised 

different skills such as weaving. We enjoyed our class treat for all our hard work over the term.  
Please read every day with your child at home and ask them questions about the story. 
Practise counting in 2s. 5s and 10s. 

This week we noticed lots of signs of spring. Can you use your super noticing skills on 
your walks? Look for flowers, minibeasts and animals! Can you take a photo or draw what 
you see and share it on Tapestry? In maths we explored patterns and shapes. Enjoy a 
lovely rest together! Play games, share and talk about stories, have fun and 
adventures! Keep reading your books. Email HMYR@bristol-schools.uk if you need 
log in details or any support. 

We’ve been very busy planning our toy museum. We made fantastic toys 
at home, wrote labels all about our toys and made posters inviting people to come and 

look at our showcase. Please read at home over the holidays and complete your 
homework. We hope you have fun exploring the great outdoors. Please record your 
findings as we will talk about this when we return to school.  

This week we retold the story of Olive and the Seawigs. As scientists 
we explored magnets and conducted our own experiment. Please help 
your children learn the 4 and 8 times tables. Please continue to encourage your child 
to read every day in a fluent voice.  

This week we wrote exciting resolutions and endings to our story ‘The 
Explorer’. As mathematicians we learnt about decimals to 3 decimal places as well as 
rounding and comparing. We enjoyed a class trip to the park as a well done for all the 

hard work this term and finished the week with an egg hunt! Please make sure your child 
is practising their spellings in their homework books. 

As mathematicians we solved ratio and proportion problems and completed 
some final assessments. As authors, we wrote letters to Boris Johnson 
persuading him of the benefits of either online or in-school learning. We also participated in 
our Greek day, dressing up as Greek Gods and taking part in Olympic sports. Please make 
sure children get plenty of exercise and rest - and get out and about over the holidays as 
lockdown eases! 

This week we wrote brilliant speeches about plastic pollution. As mathematicians we 
continued learning about fractions and as artists we painted some great pictures inspired by 
a piece of art called ‘The Great Wave’. Please practise times tables as much as you can over 
the Easter holidays! Keep reading too! 

This we finished learning about doubles and counting in 2s. In English 

we made our own sentences about a ‘busy’ picture. During sensory 

play we enjoyed being in the sun, developing our vocabulary and 

communication skills. We also practised how to share with our friends. Please make sure you 

read your assigned books on Epic books and practise your handwriting. 

mailto:HMYR@bristol-schools.uk




What’s on next term? 
In term 5 we’ll have more fun 

outdoors and indoors! Keep an 

eye out for what’s on each 

week. 

If you’ve never booked your child on to More 4 Kids, 

you can try a free trial session! 

Lots of children have loved trying out More 4 Kids for free and we look forward to 

seeing them again for more fun afterschool activities!  

Speak to the office if you’d like to try a free More 4 Kids session. 

M4KC are at 

Trinity Garden 

every Wednesday 

next term for forest 

school activities! 



 Year 2 bird nest crafting  

 Special Celebration Assembly 

  Year 1 toy museum 

End of term fun! 

 Year 6 Greek day  


